
Board Meeting 
June 16, 2009 

 
 

The Scottsboro City Board of Education met in a called session on the above date at 4:30 P.M. 
in the Page Administration Building with the following members present:  Mr. Jerry Coleman, 
Mr. Robbie Copenhaver, Mr. Donald Hodges, and Dr. Judy McCrary. Mrs. M.M. McKinnon 
was absent. 
 
On a motion from Mr. Copenhaver and a second by Dr. McCrary, the vote was unanimous to 
approve the Agenda.  

 
On a motion by Dr. McCrary and a second by Mr. Copenhaver, the vote was unanimous to 
approve the following Personnel Matters: 
 
 

I.   EMPLOYMENT 
 
 CERTIFIED 
 
 AMOS, Jason – Fifth Grade Teacher, Collins Elementary School, effective 
  August 4, 2009, replacing James Harris. 
 
 BELOTE, Russell – Assistant Band Director, Scottsboro City Schools, effective 
  August 4, 2009, replacing David Hobbs. 
 
 COLEMAN, Frances – Science Teacher, School Assignment will be Scottsboro 
  Junior High School or Scottsboro High School, effective August 4, 2009. 
 
 

On a motion by Mr. Copenhaver and a second by Mr. Hodges, the vote was unanimous to 
approve the following: 

 
 
II.  TRANSFER 
 
 CERTIFIED 
 
 GREEN, Steve – Assistant Principal, Scottsboro Junior High School, to Principal, 
  Brownwood Elementary School, effective July 1, 2009. 
 
 SPEERS, Gary – Assistant Principal, Collins Elementary School to Part-Time 
  Assistant Principal, Collins Elementary School and Part-Time Assistant 
  Principal, Scottsboro Junior High School, effective July 28, 2009. 
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On a motion by Dr. McCrary and a second by Mr. Hodges, the vote was unanimous to approve 
the following: 
 

III. RESIGNATION 
 
 SUPPORT 
 
 ROBERTS, Alvie – Part-Time Maintenance Helper, Scottsboro City Schools, 
  effective June 30, 2009. 

 
 
Dr. Berry shared our school system was awarded a grant from the state Child Nutrition 
Program AARA for a total of $134,000, which will provide a walk-in cooler and freezer for 
Nelson Elementary School, a combination oven & steamer for Collins Elementary School and 
Scottsboro Junior High School, and a serving line for Scottsboro Junior High School.  She also 
shared that the Alabama Elementary Administrator Magazine featured Nelson Elementary 
School’s ARI Program with articles by Carla Kimball, principal, and Kim Fossett, ARI coach. 

 
On a motion by Mr. Copenhaver and a second by Dr. McCrary, the vote was unanimous to 
Adjourn. 

            
      _______________________________ 
        President 
 
            
      _______________________________ 
        Secretary 
 


